
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

The regular Council meeting of January 8, 2018 
has been cancelled. 

The next regularly scheduled Council meeting will take place on January 22, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. at the 
Municipal Offices, Council Chambers, 66 Charlotte Street, Port Colborne. The agenda for the meeting 
will be available on the afternoon of January 18, 2018 on the City’s website at: 
http://portcolborne.ca/page/minutes_and_agendas 
 
 
Carrie McIntosh, Deputy Clerk 
City Hall, 66 Charlotte Street 
Port Colborne, ON  L3K 3C8 
cityclerk@portcolborne.ca  
905-835-2900 x. 115 
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